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Comments: Please consider limiting or denying the expansion of development on Holland Lake. It's a beautiful
site, and | fully understand someone wishing to develop it further, but the Swan has - so far - remained relatively
unscathed by major developments, and has managed to retain its inherent beauty and tranquility.

Montana is a wonderful place, and attracts many people from out of state for a variety of reasons. | don't
begrudge anyone the opportunity to live and play here. But we need to keep that original Montana character,
rather than trying to make it more like Utah, or California, or any other state. Montana is special for being
Montana, and not just because of the opportunity to develop and despoil the natural resources here.

As such, please deny the request to develop Holland Lake, or at least establish restrictions such that future
development cannot expand beyond the size of the current buildings and parking areas, so as to allow for the
buyers to enhance the site without destroying its character or expanding development too dramatically.



